
 

 
 
 
 
         21st June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Each year we give the Year 6 children a copy of the Leavers’ 
Yearbook. There are two options available - black and white at no cost 
or a colour copy at the cost of £1.  
 
If you would like your child to have a colour copy, please could you 
send your child in with £1. Your child will only receive one Yearbook, 
either the free black and white copy or the £1 colour copy. 
 
The deadline for the payment for the colour copy of the Yearbook is 
Monday 15th July 2022. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Altaf 
 
Family Worker 
 
 
 
 


